
INDUSTRIAL VISIT TO WALVOIL ON 18/10/2019 

The Mechanical Department has arranged for the Industrial visit for 5th semester students on 

18/10/19 to “WALVOIL.” at Attibele Industrial area, Bangalore. The company as arranged 

for the presentation regarding the company, Manufacturing of Direction control valves, Pumps, 

and the visit to the processing unit. The visit was helpful to enhance the knowledge about the 

valves and pumps working and manufacturing of the component. The Principal, HOD and 

Faculty of Mechanical Department of KS School of Engineering and Management whole-

heartedly thanks to the “WALVOI.”  for giving an opportunity for the visit. 

 

 


